


WHERE LIFE 

HAPPENS



Address Harbour Point creates a visual gateway 

to Dubai Creek Harbour. Offering uniterrupted 

views of the iconic Dubai Creek Tower and 

the Downtown Dubai skyline, the serviced 

residences are truly stunning, outside and in.

At the 

Crossroads



The luxury serviced residences offer seamless 

access to the marina, the park, and the pier, 

allowing residents to revel in countless dining, 

retail and entertainment experiences.

Limitless Activities 

with Uninterrupted 

Views









Stamp Address Harbour Point as your official 

address. Select from 1, 2, and 3 bedroom 

waterfront apartments. It is truly here where 

life happens!

Your Ultimate 

Address



FLOOR PLANS



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.



FLOOR PLAN 1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured from finish to finish excluding construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject 
to change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale. 6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual 
size, features, specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions / alterations, at it’s absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.


